
 

 

17th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had a confirmed case of COVI19 in school. 

 

We have contacted all people that are affected by the case.  Please be assured that we 

are in contact with Public Health England to ensure that we are following the 

national guidelines. 

 

The safety of our students remains our top priority. 

 

If we have not contacted you directly with regards to this confirmed case, there is no 

need for you to take any further action. 

 

Regards, 

 

Simon Underdown. 

Headteacher 
 
 


